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4 October 2021 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

Now that we have navigated the early stages of the new academic year without too 

many disasters, I would like to start creating more flexibility in the current system. 

 

Starting next Monday (11 October), we are returning to a single start and end time to 

the day for all children, which will be as follows: 

 

8.30   gates are opened to allow children on the yard. 

8.40   school doors are open and children can come into classrooms at this point. 

The classes continue to enter from the same doors. 

8.50   register begins 

9.00   register closes (children are classed as late beyond this point) 

9.00   school doors and gates are locked. 

 

3.20 -  end of the day for all children. Year groups will continue to exit from the same 

doors. 

 

We know that the staggered starts and ends have caused some difficulties for 

parents, we hope this change will help. 

Please continue to leave the yard as soon as you have collected your child. 

 

Kind regards 

Michael Watson 

Headteacher 
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